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From: Jose Silva <jsilva@rifkinfox.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 1:40 PM

To: FOIASIG.NRC@uscis.dhs.gov <FOIASIG.NRC@uscis.dhs.gov>
Subject: COW2022002406 Clarification

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to you in response to your request for clarification on my previously submitted FOIA
request seeking I-924 application data. More specifically, your offices sought clarification on Parts 3
and 6 of the initial request, which were stated as follows:

3. ALL memos, comments to regulations, policy considerations, and policy memoranda
drafted  for the purpose of establishing I-924 fees.

6. The total fees collected on all filed but unadjudicated I-924 petitions.

In seeking clarification, your office requested “To the extent possible, please provide specific
information that may assist our office with identifying the requested records. Please name USCIS
personnel whom you wish to have a search conducted upon in Part 3. Additionally, please provide a
time period you wish to have a search conducted upon in Parts 3 and 6.”

Regarding Part 3, although I have no specific USCIS officer or other personnel in mind, I am
requesting records of all considerations, written or otherwise, which were factored into the
formulation of the most recent I-924 filing fee of $17,795. These may include comments from the
public received during pertinent notice-and-comment periods, staffing decisions, expertise required,
and processing times for adjudication.

Regarding Part 6, I am seeking records for only those I-924 applications that remained unadjudicated
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